WHITMORE PARK PRIMARY SCHOOL



Halford Lane Coventry CV6 2HG

Telephone: 02476335697 Headteacher: Mrs McGibney

Email: <u>admin@whitmorepark.org</u>
Website: <u>http://www.whitmorepark.org/</u>

Twitter: @whitmore_park

Tuesday 8th November

Dear parents/carers,

The week commencing November 14th is Anti-Bullying Week and as a school we are going to be launching the week with children and staff wearing odd socks. It's an opportunity to encourage people to express themselves and celebrate their individuality and what makes us all unique!

As a school, we will be having an assembly on Monday 14th November to launch the week and each class will be completing work on anti-bullying in their classrooms. Keep an eye out for tweets which will be shared about the work that the children have completed on anti-bullying during the week.

Thank you for your continued support.

Yours sincerely,

Mr. Johnston

Acting Deputy Headteacher











